
E D M O N T O N   P U B L I C   S C H O O L S 
 
March 9, 2010 
 
TO:   Board of Trustees 
 
FROM:   Trustee S. Huff 
 
SUBJECT:   Motion re Review of JGB.AR – Utilization of Surplus Space in 

Schools and the Development of an Accompanying Board Policy 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 

That Administrative Regulation JGB.AR – Utilization of 
Surplus Space in Schools be reviewed and that the Planning 
and Policy Committee develop an accompanying Board 
Policy within this school year. (i.e. prior to June 30, 2010.) 

 
* * * * * 

 
Notice of the above motion was served at the February 23, 2010 board meeting.  
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